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ALL PARENTS/CARERS 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: School Day Consultation Outcome 

 

Thank you for your feedback with regards the school day.  The school day will run between 8.40am - 

3.10pm from September 2023.  Below are responses to some key points raised during the consultation. 

 

Dormston’s school day will now finish broadly in line with other Dudley schools.  Our local primary schools 

have welcomed our changes. 

 

From September 2023 there will be a breakfast club that will run from 8.15am in school.  The food pods and 

River Café are also open at break and lunchtime for students who wish to purchase snacks/meals.  We will 

continue to offer free fruit at these times for students who want it. 

 

Toilets will be open between lessons as well as during break and lunch time.  This supports student and 

parent/carer voice and should not detract from learning time. 

 

Afternoon registration is in place to support behaviour for learning, pastoral care, reading and academic 

intervention. 

 

Thank you for your feedback and ongoing support.  The new school day will be monitored and reviewed 

over the next academic year.  Any adaptations needed will take place within the 8.40am - 3.10pm parameter.  

Parents/Carers and other stakeholders will be fully informed. 

 

Your sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Sutton 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 


